From: Anand Rejin Jagdeo <

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 8:54 AM
To: Wade Mills <wmills@shelburne.ca>; Jamie Kaske <jkaske@shelburne.ca>

ce: David Weedon <

Subject: Re: Storage container

{CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless

you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

Good morning Mayor Mills. Hope you had a great weekend. Now | don't mean to be a bother but
now that we have purchased all of the equipment our club needs we really need some storage space
in the existing under utilized container. At present | have everything in my van which | am driving
around with but yesterday | purchased a sod roller( see below) for pitch preparation which is too
heavy to be driving around with.

Anand Jagdeo

https://www.facebook.com/marketplace/item/726289055452974

On Fri., Jun. 3, 2022, 9:17 a.m. Anand Rajin Jagdeo, _> wrote:

Good morning Mayor Mills. Is it possible for DCC to share the existing storage container with SCC
pending the outcome of our request. Please advise

Anand Jagdeo

On Mon., May 30, 2022, 4:59 a.m. Anand Rajin Jagdeo, < G- v ote:

Good morning Sir. As per our meeting last Thursday | am now making a formal request for a
storage container for DCC. If another cannot be provided then | suggest we be allowed to share
the existing one which is under utilized with SCC. Thanks

Anand Jagdeo for
Dufferin Cricket Club
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